
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DEO Communiqué 
 
 
 

DATE:  April 23, 2015 
 
TO:  CareerSource Florida, Inc., and Regional Workforce Boards  
 
FROM:  Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 
 
SUBJECT: Reauthorization of the Work Opportunity Tax Credit (WOTC) Program for 2014 and  
                           Authorization Lapse for 2015  
 
PURPOSE 
 
This communiqué transmits Training and Employment Guidance Letter (TEGL) 28-14 which provides 
information and guidance regarding the retroactive legislative reauthorization of the WOTC Program 
for all the WOTC current target groups that had previously expired on December 31, 2013.  
Additionally, this information provides guidance regarding the processing of WOTC certifications 
applications filed by employers and their representatives during the authorization lapse of 2015 and 
beyond. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
 
This information should be shared with staff and other interested parties who are involved with the 
implementation of the WOTC. 
 
AUTHORITY 
 
The United States Department of Labor 
 
 

 

http://wdr.doleta.gov/directives/corr_doc.cfm?DOCN=8276

